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[Yonhap News] Commemorative Ceremony for the 61st Anniversary of the Family Federation 
 
On June 16, the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (hereafter referred to as Family 
Federation) held the “Commemorative Ceremony for the 61st Anniversary of the Family Federation” at 
the Cheon Bok Gung Church in Yongsan. 
 
Approximately 500 people, including Family Federation Korea President Kyeung-Seuk Ryu, 
FFWPUI Director-General Man-Ho Kim, Tongil Group Chairman Yun-Ki Choi, Sun Moon Graduate 
School Chairman Joon-Ho Seuk and representative pastors, participated in this event. 
 
At the commemorative ceremony, Family Federation Korea President Kyeung-Seuk Ryu said, “The 
61st anniversary of the Family Federation signifies concluding the complicated course we have walked 
and ushering in a new beginning. We who are gathered here must become united and open the new era.” 
 
To commemorate the 61st anniversary of the Family Federation, it has launched a true love TV Internet 
broadcast, and is running various programs such as the “Aju Hoondok Concert” and the “True Love 
Culture Academy.” 
 
The Family Federation was founded by Rev. Sun Myung Moon in 1954 under the name “Holy Spirit 
Association for the Unification of World Christianity” and today, it has established missionary bases in 
194 nations....  


